
 

 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS  
IN MEDICAL SCIENCES 

NEW DELHI 

Dated: 02/06/2025 
  
 

CLARIFICATION 
 

****  
 

Subject: Conduct of NEET-PG  2025 regarding.  
 
As stated in NBEMS notice dated 02.06.2025, the NEET-PG 2025 scheduled to be held on 15.06.2025 

needs to be postponed to arrange for more test centers and required infrastructure.  

 

Accordingly, it is clarified that the revised dates for the conduct of the NEET-PG 2025 shall be notified 

once approval is obtained from the Hon’ble Supreme Court of India in accordance with the order dated 

30.05.2025. 
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